

Wisconsin Labor History Society

(Affiliated with Wisconsin Historical Society)

November 7, 2023

Oshkosh Public Library 106 Washington Avenue Oshkosh, WI 54901

Dear Oshkosh Public Library staff,

The Wisconsin Labor History Society wanted to send a note of appreciation for your support in putting on our November 2nd event "Victory for Workers in the Millwork Capital: 125th Anniversary of Oshkosh Woodworkers Strike." Support from the Oshkosh Public Library was critical throughout the project. Using staff time to create the flier was an enormous help, and the staff who assisted with getting the facility rental in place were very helpful and answered any questions promptly. We also deeply appreciated the Library leveraging its following in the local community to drive attendance at the event. The staff help was invaluable the day of the event when we were having technical difficulties connecting our presenter's device to the TV the library provided. In short, the program could not have moved forward without OPL's help.

As the OPL staff saw, all that help fostered a program with attendance that totally exceeded our expectations; we counted close to 70 attendees, and we hope your community members in attendance had a worthwhile and enriching experience. We are so appreciative of your staff's time and energy. Please pass this message of appreciation to any staff who assisted us over the course of this project.

In solidarity,

Jaclyn J. Kelly Executive Director, Wisconsin Labor History Society

6333 W. Bluemound Rd., Milwaukee WI 53213

